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NEWS RELEASE 

Tuesday 24 January 2023 
 

Hope Valley aged care home joins Eldercare 

Yesterday Eldercare officially became the new owner of the north eastern suburbs 
residential care facility formerly known as Ananda Hope Valley. 

Eldercare Chief Executive Jane Pickering said this is an ‘exciting opportunity’ for Eldercare to 
have a presence in the northeast of Adelaide and offer its established brand and best 
practice model of care to the local community. 

“Eldercare’s high standards of care and service provision will be applied to the home and as 
part of this, there will be some system and facility improvements that will benefit residents 
and their families,” said Jane. 

The home will now be known as Eldercare Hope Valley. 

Jane said a significant refurbishment program will commence this week and over the next 
12 months the home will be updated and redecorated. 

“A gym will be built for resident use, and a more spacious and fit for purpose hairdressing 
salon and resident lounge and dining areas will be created,” said Jane. 

“The current large memory support unit will be reconfigured into two smaller units to allow 
staff to provide high quality care.” 

For more information and to enquire about vacancies at Eldercare Hope Valley, contact 
Eldercare’s experienced admissions team on 1300 925 414. 
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For further information please contact Eldercare Marketing & Communications Manager 
Bridgette Whittle on 0449 701 227 or bridgette.whittle@eldercare.net.au. 


